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OUR CCC FAMILY
	 It is with heavy hearts we acknowledge the 
passing of a charter member of CCC for 55 years, 
our neighbor and dear family friend, Marge Jones. 
Margie’s cheerful spirit had a contagious effect on 
everyone around her. She loved the game of golf 
and could “accept the best and let go of the rest “ 
with her golf shots. She served as a reminder to us 
all to enjoy the little things in life because they are 
often the things that mean the most.
	 Longevity is one of the greatest gifts of our 
membership. We have many members of CCC 
who have been members for decades. They, along 
with many others, reflect the values the Club was 
founded on.
	 Our members take pride in the course they 
call “home.” This is best demonstrated by their 
volunteer efforts in many different ways. Whether 
repairing ball marks, organizing the Invitationals, 
gardening with the Flower Power Team, promot-
ing Junior golf, or just doing what needs to be 
done, it is these simple acts of service that make 
the biggest difference in our Club. Please know 
how much we have appreciated your leadership, 
stewardship, and friendship for many years.
	 As our season comes to an end, we would also 
like to express our sincere gratitude to our devoted 
staff for a successful golf season.
	 A special shout out to Hollie and Chris for 
their selfless time, efforts, and energy in restoring 
CCC to a place we are all proud to call “home.”

	                             - The Weitzel Family

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR CALEDONIA 
COUNTRY CLUB CHAMPIONS!

Men’s Club Champion Scott Harris Jr.

Men’s Championship Flight Winners (left to right)
Rich Beschler, Mike Truong, Ken Smith, 

and Steve Reidmiller.
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Women’s Club Champion Yvette Green (left) 
and Senior Club Champion Kayla Bernheim.

Women’s Invitational Winners Lisa Clark and Pat Clark.

FROM THE PRO
“Dear Members,
	 Although we still have some good golf weath-
er left, I wanted to thank each and every member 
for their continued support and all the help that 
you have given me this year and every year.
	 Please try to have your accounts cleared up 
by October 31st. If you have credit and would like 
to order something, please have the order placed 
by October 15th.
	 Again, thank you for another great year at 
CCC!”
	                                        - Jason

Men’s Senior Club Champion Ed Barron

Junior Club Champion Colin Guldenschuh.

Fall Festival Winners Duong and Josh Truong.
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	 Congratulations to Hollie Kroening and Chris 
Pecora who won the Flower Power Tournament. 
This was the first golf tournament Hollie had ever 
played in. They both received a standing ovation 
not only for their win but for their outstanding 
service to the Club. The first thing Hollie did was 
call her Mom and tell her, “Guess what? I won!”

UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS

Snowbird................................... Saturday, Sept. 29

Evil Ernie/Hateford Clambake ....Saturday, Oct. 6

2 Person Scramble .....................Saturday, Oct. 27

2018 TOURNAMENT RESULTS

- MAY -
Mudder’s Tournament
	 Andy Guldenschuh and Chris Mitchell,
	 Maureen Korody and Deb Wagner

- JUNE -
Member-Member
	 Phil Cammilleri and Duong Truong

- JULY -
Men’s Invitational
	 Kevin Keenan and Cory Noto

- AUGUST -
Women’s Invitational
	 Lisa Clark and Pat Clark
Men’s Club Championship
	 Scott Harris Jr
Women’s Club Championship
	 Yvette Green
Senior Club Championship
	 Women’s - Kayla Bernheim
	 Men’s - Ed Barron
Junior Club Championship
	 Colin Guldenschuh

- SEPTEMBER -
Fall Festival
	 Duong and Josh Truong

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT
	
“Thank you for the support you have given 
me and the golf course crew. I have greatly 
appreciated all your positive comments 
and suggestions and look forward to seeing 
you next season.”
	
                                  - Daniel Hartford

Thank you to the Flower Power Team for making our 
gardens look gorgeous.


